

## **OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR**

P.O. Box 600, State University, AR 72467 | o: 870-972-3030 | f: 870-972-3465

## MEMORANDUM

May 7, 2014

To: Andy Mooneyhan, Chair

**Shared Governance Oversight Committee** 

From: Tim Hudson, Ph.D.

Chancellor

Re: Shared Governance Proposals

I received four (4) proposals from the Shared Governance Oversight Committee (SGOC) submitted by you via e-mail on behalf of SGOC on April 9th. Pursuant to the governing language contained in the Faculty Handbook, I have reviewed the proposals carefully and concur with the recommendations of the SGOC to approve each of the following proposals:

- Proposal 13FA-01 Academic Advising Statement
- Proposal 13FA-02 University Diversity and Affirmative Action Committee Change
- Proposal 13FA-04 Change in Membership of Employee Benefits Committee
- Proposal 13SP-01 Attendance Policy
- Proposal 13SP-02 Teaching Overload Policy
- Proposal 14SP-08 Change in Membership of the University Development, Communications and Alumni Committee
- Proposal 14SP-01 Handguns on Campus

Pursuant to the Shared Governance Proposal Review Process, the campus community will be informed of my decisions, which will be done through the ASU Digest. Thank you for your leadership and please extend my appreciation to the SGOC members for their active service to our university.

TH:slj

xc: Executive Council